

## State of Utah

JON M. HUNTSMAN, JR. Governor

GARY R. HERBERT Lieutenant Governor

March 10, 2009

## Department of Corrections

THOMAS E. PATTERSON Executive Director

ROBYN WILLIAMS Deputy Director, Operations

LOWELL CLARK Director, Division of Institutional Operations

MIM PO Box 40799 San Francisco, CA 94140

Dear Bailey Clark,

Division Director Lowell Clark has received your letter regarding denied mail for several inmates at the Utah State Prison. It appears there may be several reasons your publication was denied. Unfortunately, I did not receive the information necessary to determine if the refusal was made in error, with merit or due to the way your newsletter was marked. In order to provide you with a proper answer, could you please send at least one of the envelopes (or photocopy) that has been marked "REFUSED". You may either send the information through the mail or fax to (801) 545-5805.

Upon receipt of the envelope, a proper response will be issued.

Sincerely,

Angie Stevens

Administrative Secretary

/ajs